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RAVENNA ARMY AMMUNITION PLANT  

 
 
July 30, 2012 
 
 
RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

 
     Ravenna, OH –The Ravenna Army Ammunition Plant (RVAAP) Restoration 

Advisory Board (RAB) meeting on Wednesday, August 8, 2012, has been 
postponed.  The Community Chairman, Tom Tadsen, has requested the 
rescheduling as we do not have substantial information to present at this time.   

 
The next scheduled RAB meeting will be announced at a later date. An agenda 
and location for this meeting will be announced at that time. 
 
 
For more information:  
 
Please call Christy Esler, RVAAP RAB Administrator, at (330) 358-7311/ (330) 
980-4466. 
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